
 
April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Year 10 Statistics Revision Session – Wednesday 7th May, 3.15pm - 5pm 

I hope this letter finds you well. As your child prepares for their upcoming external statistics exam, 

we are offering a dedicated Statistics Revision Session to support their learning and reinforce key 

topics. This session will take place on: Wednesday, 7th May, from 3:15 - 5 pm in their usual Maths 

classroom. 

This session will be extremely beneficial for students, as it will provide targeted revision, 

exam-style practice questions, and guidance on how to approach problem-solving effectively. Our 

aim is to help students feel more confident and prepared ahead of their assessments. 

We strongly encourage all Year 10 students to attend this session, as it will give them a valuable 

opportunity to consolidate their knowledge in a focused and supportive environment. 

Please confirm your child's attendance by completing the form here by the deadline of Friday 11th 

April.  

A reminder that the Statistics exam consists of two exams which take place on: Monday 2nd June 

and Friday 13th June.  

Thank you for your continued support in your child’s education. We look forward to seeing them at 

the revision session. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Taz Johal 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1bA41bzdnZ-IfDZpFkgHn2qlG16Cw02eNMUPKgfm5HLo/preview

